
 

 

 

 

 

February 4, 2025 

Subject: Urgent Update: Tariffs on Chinese Imports 

Dear NFA Members, 

We are writing to inform you about recent developments concerning tariffs on fireworks imported 
from China. On January 31, 2025, the White House announced a 10% tariff on imports from 
China, effective February 4, 2025. This action is part of a broader trade initiative that also 
includes tariffs on imports from Mexico and Canada. More information can be found at 
https://www.whitehouse.gov/fact-sheets/2025/02/fact-sheet-president-donald-j-trump-imposes-ta
riffs-on-imports-from-canada-mexico-and-china/ 

These tariffs are expected to increase costs for suppliers, retailers, and consumers within our 
industry. The National Fireworks Association is actively monitoring the situation and 
collaborating with industry leaders and policymakers to advocate for fair trade practices that 
support our members. 

We encourage all members to stay informed and prepare for potential adjustments in pricing 
and supply chain logistics. We will continue to update you as more information becomes 
available. Thank you for your dedication to our industry. 

Best regards, 

Stacy Schneitter Blake  

President - National Fireworks Association 
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